
Our Offices will be closed during the 
festive season as follows:

Gaborone Office
Closes 24th December 2019

Opens 6th January 2020

Jwaneng Office
Closes 24th December 2019

Opens 6th January 2020

Orapa Office
Closes 24th December 2019

Opens 6th January 2020

For Funeral advance emergencies, 
please contact 75925720.

The Mmila Board of Directors, CEO and Staff 
wish you a Merry Christmas and a 

prosperous New year!


